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From: FSIS RegulationsComments  
Sent: Thursday, March 09, 2006 7:18 AM 
To: Levine, Victoria; Levine, Victoria 
Subject: FW: Document #04-006P 

-----Original Message----
From: Barbara Maupin [mailto:barb@itresources-ss.com] 
Sent: Wednesday, March 08, 2006 2:57 PM 
To: FSIS RegulationsComments 
Subject: Document #04-006P 

Per the article in the 3/7/06 issue of The Oregonian, I am writing to express my support that the USDA 
publish/reveal the names of the specific stores where meat product is being recalled on the USDA website. I 
understand that when it comes to the meatpacking industry that mistakes and oversights can be made that can 
cause health issues for the public and that the stores where recalled meat is sold is not necessarily at 
fault. Personally, a single incident will not deter me from patronizing that store. I believe it is critical that the public 
be armed with as much information as possible in order to act as another safety net against consumption of meat 
that's been recalled. 

Thank you, 
Barbara J. Maupin 
Aloha OR  97007 

Barbara J. Maupin 
IT Resources 
500 N. Walker, Suite E100 
Oklahoma City, OK 73102 
Ph: 405-232-3850 
barb@itresources-ss.com 
www.itresources-ss.com 
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